
Welcome to another KS1 newsletter.  We hope you enjoyed looking at last week’s? 
If you have any ideas of what you would like to see in future newsletters 

just let one of your teachers know. 

 

 

Can you guess what this week’s mystery object is? Joke of
 the w

eek!  

Why did the banana 

go to the doctor? 

 

Answer at the bottom of the page. 

Answer: Because he wasn’t peeling very well! 

 

 

How fast can you do this week’s 
scavenger hunt? 

 

 

What on earth is Lenny the Leopard doing in 
Mrs Tandy’s chair!??  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What would he be saying to Beech Class? 

Send your teacher an email to let them 
know! 



Time for our weekly news and updates  

remember to send us your photos and you might be in next week’s newsletter! 

Mrs Tandy is missing 
all the children from 
St Margaret’s Acad-
emy very much. But 

she is obviously loving 
spending more time 

with Stanley and 
Dottie! 

She was very lucky to have some helpers 
to plant the beans in the Orchard. If you 

are in school remember to remind the 
grown up that they need to be watered! 

 

 

There is some serious baking going on at 
home! Lily,  Isaac and Poppy have all been 
busy! Isaac has promised to bring some in 
for Mrs Tandy when we are all back to-
gether! Zoe thought it would be a great 
idea to have a celebration when we 

come back!  

It’s lovely to see all your rainbow 
creations ! 

Summer and her sister 
Jessica decided to 
draw a rainbow to 

cheer up their 
neighbours! 

That’s kind! 

Hope you 
washed those 

Gabriella?! 

Edith has been a busy 
bee again this week 

working hard on adding 
plurals to nouns! 

Demi has been 
practising her 

addition. 

Look at these 
Busy Bees! 

Thomas decided to decorate a 
pebble in rainbow colours! 

That’s what 
we like to see 

Thomas!  

Jake has been measuring 
the whole house! As well as 

discovering waterfalls!  

Take a break Jake! 


